
Pilon, Janet

Subject: City of Hamilton LRT

From: Andrew J Newitt
Sent: April-21-17 11:28 AM
To: VanderBeek, Arlene; Litzen, Julie; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: City of Hamilton LRT

Hi Arlene,

I'm wr ting to you as a resident of Ward 13 (Dundas) that I hope and expect that you represent me, as
one of your constituents, and keep the City of Hamilton's commitment for the LRT project next
Wednesday April 26th. Although there will be some headache and heartache due to the massive
change this project will bring forth, the future looks brighter with the completion of this project in our
community.

The massive amount of below ground infrastructure that is being repaired/replaced/installed in this
corridor as part of this project will be borne by the entire province rather than just the tax payers of
Hamilton. This will only benefit all outlying communities by decreasing the need to spend massive
amounts of City Tax Payer dollars to replace assets in this corridor in the near future. That is
replacement of infrastructure paid by 13,600,000 people rather than 519,950. This is a HUGE benefit
to the City of Hamilton and all communities that are part of it.

I currently travel from Dundas to the Downtown to work, and I can't wait until I have the ability to ride
the LRT from McMaster to Gore Park.

Thank you,

Andrew Newitt
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